
December 2 
19 3 5

Dear Mr. MaoBougall,

Blank you for your letter of the 
27th November. I have written tc Mr. G^rey 
giving him all the inforaatiun necessary 
and I hope we muy have the pleahare of
entering Ms son haaulton as a s.udrnt at 
McGill.

May I say again hew much I enjoyed 
my visit to the Eastern Townships. I hope 
It will not be long before I can come again.

Yours sinodrely,

W. G. MadDougall, Esq., 
District Agriculturist, 
Department of -igrloulture, 
Lennorvllle, Que.


